
Frequently Asked Questions:  
Family Resource Center (FRC) 

What are the FRC’s hours? 

The FRC is open Monday through Friday, 11 a.m. to 7 p.m., with hours subject to change. 

Can children be at the FRC without supervision of a parent or guardian? 
No. All minors must be accompanied by a parent or guardian.

May I take books for my other children who are not CHOC patients? 
Yes. Siblings are welcome to select and keep one book per day. 

Can children play on the computers in the business center?  

No. The computers are reserved for adults only. 

May I eat my meal in the FRC?  
No. We do not allow food or drinks in the FRC.  

How do I find out about monthly programs or activities in the FRC? 

Please refer to a monthly calendar posted in the center. Also, refer to the digital signs  

outside the center. 

May I donate gently used books to the FRC? 
Due to our infection prevention efforts, we can only accept new books. We  
also cannot accept books with religious, political or violent themes. 

Is the FRC open to extended family and friends of CHOC patients?  
Visitors who have obtained badges from the admitting desk are welcome to visit the 
FRC. However, visitor restrictions may apply during winter viral season.


